
FPCSL Internet Privacy Policy 
 
Thank you for visiting the website of First Presbyterian Church of Sugar Land, TX (FPCSL). Protecting your 
privacy is very important to us. To assure you of your privacy, we provide this notice to help you understand 
our commitment to security, what kinds of information we may gather about you when you visit the site, 
how we may use that information and how you can correct the information. 
 
Information We Collect 
When you visit our website, certain anonymous information about your visit is automatically logged as it is 
at most websites, which may include information about your IP address, domain name, browser type, access 
time and referring website address. This information does not identify you personally. 
 
Cookies 
FPCSL’s web site does not presently use "cookies" (small pieces of data that are sent to your browser from a 
web server and stored on your computer's hard drive). As such we do not identify you as a first-time or 
return visitor, or track your movements through our web site. 
 
Links to Outside Sites 
This web site does provide links to web sites maintained by other organizations or individuals. FPCSL is not 
responsible for the privacy practices or the content of these external web sites. 
 
Email Addresses 
When you provide us with your email address, we will use it only for the purpose for which it was provided. 
We do not rent, sell or exchange your email address with any third party except to provide the services you 
request or as required by law. 
 
Email Newsletters 
Currently or in the future, our website may offer free email newsletters. We gather email addresses of users 
who voluntarily subscribe. Subscribers may change their subscribed email address or remove themselves 
from any mailing list by calling our Church Office at (281) 240-3195 or by emailing webmaster@fpcsl.org 
 
Children Online Policy 
We are concerned about the privacy of young children and do not knowingly collect any personal 
information from a child under 13. We encourage you to become involved with your child's access to the 
Internet and to our site in order to ensure that his or her privacy and safety is well protected. 
 
Updates to Privacy Policy 
From time to time, we may update this privacy notice. Please check this page periodically for changes. We 
will notify you about any changes in the way we treat personally identifiable information by placing a notice 
on our site. The Privacy Policy posted on this site was updated on or about September 25, 2007. 
 
We welcome your comments regarding this Privacy Policy. If you have any questions or comments, please 
feel free to contact us by calling our Church Office at (281) 240-3195 or by emailing webmaster@fpcsl.org. 
 
FPCSL reserves the right to cooperate with law enforcement officials in the investigation of alleged unlawful 
activities of our website’s users related to electronic communication transmitted on our site. FPCSL will 
have no legal liability for such disclosures. 
  
 


